
Kids Club 

Can we please remind you that you must 

complete the sheet outside the office 

each morning if your child is staying to 

Kids Club.   

This is primarily so we have staff staying 

to supervise the clubs! 

Don’t rely on the children informing us as 

they forget! 

Sicknes/Diarrhoea 

 

We have had several children with 

sickness/diarrhoea this week and returning to 

school the very next day.  Consequently we can 

expect more children to go down with the virus.   

We follow Health Protection Agency Guidelines 

which say children must stay at home at least 48 

hours after the last time they are sick or go to 

the toilet in the case of diarrhoea.   

 

 

Please help us to eradicate this virus by keeping 

your children at home if they are ill.  

11th January 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

PE Kits 

Another reminder that 

every child must have a 

PE kit in school every 

day. 


